
 

CHRISTMAS GIVING TREE 2022 PROGRAM 
FOR OUR PARTNERING PARISHES   

A Christmas giving tree program is actively supported at St. 
Charles and Sacred Heart Parishes to help families and individuals 
in our communities. 

Our Giving Trees will be in each church Sanctuary from 
November 23, 2022 through December 11, 2022. 
 

Gift tags on the trees have requests for specific gifts/gift cards for 
families who are not able to shop for themselves.  You are 
welcome to take one or more than one tag. 

 

Please return all gift items unwrapped with the gift tag attached 
(this tag helps us match the gift to the family) under the tree by 
Sunday, December 11, before 7:30 am Mass at Sacred Heart 
Church or the 4:00 pm Mass at St. Charles Borromeo Church.  

Donated gift bags are appreciated.  If you have any questions, 
please call Saint Charles Rectory during office hours at 610-623-

3800. 
 

SCRIP PROGRAM 
To help make your Christmas shopping easier, St. Charles sells gift cards as SCRIP.  Please 
call the rectory and they can prepare your Script order for you to pick up.  St. Charles 
rectory hours: Monday through Friday (closed every Tuesday) 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM and 
Sunday 10:00 AM to 12:00 Noon.  
 
Consider adopting a family and make your Christmas more joyful!  For more 
information, please leave a message for Mary Scott at St Charles Rectory at 610-623-3800 
before November 20. 
 
Thank you for helping those in our community who benefit from your generosity! 

                      


